
Consulting Engineers:
Matt Slicker

Hubbell, Roth & Clark, Inc.
555 Hulet Drive

Bloomfield Hills, Michigan
(248) 454-6379

mslicker@hrc-engr.com

Every effort will be made to minimize the inconvenience to area residents.  Should you have a complaint or 
question, please notify the Consulting Engineer listed in bold below. Thank you. 

News About Your Neighborhood

City of Southfield:
Leigh Schultz

26000 Evergreen Rd
Southfield, Michigan

(248) 796-4810
lschultz@cityofsouthfield.com

Contractor:
Matt Biscorner

Pamar Enterprises
31604 Pamar Court.

New Haven, Michigan 
(586) 749-8593

The City of Southfield
Section 25 – Area 7 and 8 Water Main 

and Sanitary Sewer Replacement Project 
The week of June 20, 2021, weather permitting, the contractor will begin working on your street 

installing water main.  During water main construction, access will be limited and you are advised to 
park on adjacent streets during working hours (7a-7p) to avoid travel delays.  Additional flyers will be 

distributed in advance of necessary water service interruptions. This can be expected to occur 
approximately 3 times during the water main construction.  When the contractor will be working on 

sewer construction and removing the road for paving, you will have no access to your driveway.   If you 
have any special needs, please contact the consulting engineer listed below.

You will receive additional flyers updating you on any items that may affect you as the construction 
schedule proceeds. If you wish to receive email updates, please visit the City’s website at 

www.cityofsouthfield.com and go to the “Construction Projects” tab and the “Section 25 – Area 7 and 
8” project page and sign up. Thank you for your patience during this short term inconvenience.  This $6 

Million project will result in long term improvements for your neighborhood.  

Field Contact:
Gino Santia

Hubbell, Roth & Clark, Inc.
(248) 535-3457

gsantia@hrc-engr.com
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